
THANK YOU FOR JOINING US - WE HOPE TO SEE YOU NEXT YEAR!

On behalf of the BMES Board of Directors, Annual Meeting Co-Chairs, and 
BMES staff, we want to thank you for attending the 2021 BMES Annual 

Meeting. Your attendance, both virtually and in person, helped make our first 
hybrid meeting a total success!

We ask that you please take a moment to take our post-meeting survey. Your 
thoughts are valuable to us all and will be considered as we plan #BMES2022!

We want to thank you for attending 
the 2021 BMES Annual Meeting. It 
may have been your first, but we 
hope it’s not your last BMES Annual 
Meeting! This is why we want to 
offer 25% off BMES membership
to all attendees. Whether you're 
joining or renewing, we look forward 
to more BMEs making BMES their 
professional home.

Use promo code: THANKYOU25

TAKE THE POST-MEETING SURVEY

JOIN/RENEW NOW
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SNAPSHOT OF DAY 1

SNAPSHOT OF DAY 2
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